Hampton Public School

"Inspiring our community to thrive and engage in a dynamic learning experience."

Mr. Jason Kornegay Superintendent

Ms. Ruth Ann Dalrymple

Principal

Mrs. Marci Krasny Business Administrator/Board Secretary

May 4, 2020

Dear Parents,

As you may have already heard, public schools in New Jersey will not re-open for in person learning for the remainder of this school year. We will, however, continue with our remote learning practices for the balance of the scheduled year. As we continue over the next few weeks, we will send updated information about a wide range of topics including graduation, grading, locker and desk clean out, as well as summer programs and services. We thank you in advance for your patience as we plan for this unprecedented event.

Please stay tuned for an announcement about our next Town hall meeting.

Sincerely,

Jason Kornegay